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Federal Reserve Board Extends Comment Period on Three Proposed Capital Rules Rulemakings 
until October 22, 2012 
 
The Federal Reserve Board on August 8, 2012 announced the extension of the comment period until 
October 22, 2012, on three notices of proposed rulemaking that would revise and replace current capital 
rules. The proposals by the Federal Reserve, the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation, and the Office 
of the Comptroller of the Currency would implement the Basel III regulatory capital reforms from the Basel 
Committee on Banking Supervision and certain aspects of the Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and 
Consumer Protection Act.  

The comment period was extended to allow interested persons more time to understand, evaluate, and 
prepare comments on the proposals. Originally, comments were due by September 7, 2012.  

Additional Information 

All circulars and documents are available on the Internet through the Federal Reserve Bank of San 
Francisco’s website, at http://www.frbsf.org/banking/letters. 
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